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The Alberta Firearms Advisory Committee will be holding two telephone townhalls on November 17th and 23rd from 7pm-9pm where Albertans can voice their opinions about provincial firearms policy. 
The telephone townhalls will be filled on a first-come, first-served basis. You can pre-register at: https://www.alberta.ca/alberta-firearms-advisory-committee.aspx 
You can also provide your input using our new public survey at: https://extranet.gov.ab.ca/opinio6/s?s=50964
